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St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School 

Message from the Headteacher  

Dear Parents, Carers and Families  
 
It was lovely to see lots of parents, family members and carers in school over the 
past weeks either ‘sharing a lesson’ with their children; attending a curriculum 
workshop; enjoying tea and cake at the McMillan Coffee Morning or celebrating 
Harvest Festival in the beautiful church of St Peter. 
This week all of our classes provided the opportunity to ‘share a lesson’. We hope 
that this gives parents/carers a chance to see our school in action and the chance 
to share in some learning together. I know the feedback was very positive and we 
welcome the chance to share.  
We really appreciate working in partnership with our families and know that the 
greatest success is had by pupils where families and school work well together. 
We try to hold events throughout the year as we understand that parents are not 
always able to attend due to work commitments.  
We would like to say a huge thank you to all parents, staff and pupils who kindly 
donated a variety of delicious cakes to the school for our Coffee Morning and I am 
delighted to inform you that we have raised a total of £302.63. The money raised 
will be split equally between Macmillan in memory of Mrs Ridgeway and Brain    
Tumour Research in memory of Mrs Blyth. All the support which we receive during 
these events is much appreciated.  
School have participated in lots of sporting Activities already this term: Rugby, 
Football, Cross Country and Junior APP.  Staff who have accompanied the       
children, not only commented on their amazing sporting ability but on their  
impeccable behaviour and sportsmanship and because of this St Peter’s attained 
the HTCS FRIMP award. Some of our pupils attended the Cross Country Town  
Championships on Wednesday.  Well done to the children who performed         
extremely well. It is a great achievement to get through to the town finals.  Also, 
this week our Y6 children have taken part in the Bike-ability Scheme ran by       
Hartlepool Borough Council. This scheme is to help improve confidence using a 
bike safely on the roads. Well to done to the children who took part.  
Wishing you a wonderful weekend! 
 
Mrs Hill  

Email: elwick.admin@hartelwickfederation.org.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Facebook: @stpeterselwick 

Monday 14th October (3.10pm-6pm) - Parents Evening- Letters 
will be sent out for appointments to be made with the class teacher.  
Thursday 17th October (3.10pm-6pm) - Parents Evening- Letters 
will be sent out for appointments to be made with the class teacher.  
Wednesday 23rd October (3.10pm) - Church in School. All are 
welcome to attend.  
Friday 25th October (1.30pm) - 60th Anniversary Church Service. 
St. Peter’s Elwick. All are welcome to attend.  
Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November—Half Term      
Holiday (school closed)  
Monday 4th November—Back to school after half term holiday.  
 
Any parents/carers wishing to speak with Mrs Hill at any time 
should contact the school office to arrange a mutually    
agreeable time.  

Dates for your diary and other information…... 
IMPORTANT DATES  

 
Y6 SATS 2020  

11th May – 14th May 2020 
Y2 SATs  
May 2020 

Y1 Phonics  
June 8th – June 12th 2020 
Y4 Multiplication Check  

from June 8th to June 29th 2020 
 

Children must attend school on these dates. Please  
contact school if you have any queries.  

 
Please note: The first bank  

holiday in May that would have normally been on  
Monday 4th has been moved to Friday 8th May 

2020.  

Super Star  
EYFS— James Bryan & Bella Wells   

Y1/2— Nicole Laughton & Lucy Scott   

Y3/4—  Kandice Gray-Fewster &  

Elizabeth Lavelle 

Y5/6— Florence Tiplady & Taliah  

Loughlin  

 

St. Peter’s Key 
EYFS-   Sydney Lavelle & Belle Aggio 

Y1/2– Charlie Woodward & Tommy 

Wharton  

Y3/4–  Cohen Atkinson & Alexis Lakey 

Y5/6–  Lucia Vega & Freddie Elsdon  

 

Golden Quill  
EYFS—  Luna Stamper & Indi Laycock  

Y1/2–  Polly Corrigan & Josh Jobson 

Y3/4–  Abigail Lavelle & Leo McKee  

Y5/6– Jack Holden & Oliver Calvert  

 

Maths Award  
EYFS–  Emily Potts & Lincoln Coleman 

Y1/2–  Tommy Wharton & Nicole  

Laughton  

Y3/4–  Alfie Linton & Hannah Wells  

Y5/6–  Henry Norris & Elodie Davison  

 

 

Award Winners  

https://www.facebook.com/stpeterselwick/?modal=admin_todo_tour

